
INVITATION TO A PUBLIC MEETING
ABOUT RECREATION FACILITIES

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 3,2012 6:30 p.m.
LEGION HALL, ONTARIO ST

HAVE YOUR SAY!!!

There is still a strong need to have open and honest public
discussion regarding the development of recreation facilities
in Collingwood. Residents have not had an opportunity
to express their opinions in an open forum, ask questions
and seek points of clarification. There is significant concern
about process and outcomes and we feel that open and
factual public debate is critical. We will be hosting a public
meeting and inviting all of the major stakeholders. We will
be asking the key groups and organizations to be part of a
panel to describe their thoughts and findings and then answer
questions from the public. Issues to be discussed will include
facilities, anticipatedcosts, council’s processandsolesourcing
at a minimum.

We will record any outstanding issues, the thoughts of the
public and pass this information on to Council for further
information. It is our sincere hope that people will participate
to gain a greater understanding and work better together to
solve the outstanding issues. From the hundreds of emails
that have been received on this subject, we feel that there are
many opportunities to be further explored.

PLEASE COME OUT!!

YOUR THOUGHTS COUNT AND YOUR
INPUT IS NEEDED!!

From The Friends of Central Park


